
Purchase Request #2 
Regular Board Meeting June 24, 2025

Consideration of Approval of Contract Extension
 Telehealth and Telepsychiatry Services

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION/REPORT
The District President recommends the Board of Trustees approves the extension of the 
contract for telehealth and telepsychiatry services from TimelyCare for the District.

BACKGROUND
TimelyCare has provided telehealth and telepsychiatry services for our students, 
adjunct faculty, and part-time employees since 2021.

A Request for Proposal Number 4448 was issued to procure telehealth and 
telepsychiatry services for the District.  

IMPACT OF THIS ACTION
Providing telehealth and telepsychiatry services can help attract and retain students as 
well as highly qualified adjunct faculty and part-time employees.  These benefits also 
support Collin College’s efforts to become the college of choice for our students and the 
employer of choice for our adjunct faculty and part-time staff.

BUDGET INFORMATION (INCLUDING ANY STAFFING IMPLICATIONS)
The Board has approved a total spend authorization of $1,700,000 and the current 
contract spend is approximately $1,558,000.  This contract extension request is for an 
extension of 60 days of the contract, which concludes on July 31, 2025.

MONITORING AND REPORTING TIMELINE
The contract term is August 1, 2021 through September 30, 2025.  
                              
RESOURCE PERSONNEL
Melissa Irby, Chief Financial Officer
972-758-3831


